
 
 

Deputation progress 
Thank you for your prayers and support for us and our mission to 

Scandinavia. It’s been a solid month of deputation for our family. We have 
spent some valuable time with churches in Ohio, Kentucky, Indiana, and 

Tennessee, all to the glory of God. What’s more, since our last update, we’ve 

heard from six churches that have faithfully decided to partner with us to 
preach and publish the gospel in Scandinavia! This is a great encouragement 

to begin the new year with new supporters willing to “hold the rope” for us. By God’s 
grace, we are now at 30% of our needed monthly support! We are praying for God to do amazing 

things this year as we serve Him from church to church and state to state. 

Prayer requests and praises 
Please pray with us that the Lord would keep us safe and healthy as we 

travel from place to place. Physically, this has been the most difficult month 

for us as both of our sons were sick for a couple of weeks. Praise the Lord, 
they are both feeling much better now! Our 2016 schedule is very full; we 

are currently working on scheduling the remaining midweek service 
openings that we have. Pray with us that the Lord would see these meeting 

times scheduled with churches that are interested in partnering with us to 

do  the Lord’s work in Scandinavia. The gospel light in Scandinavia is very dim! 

Steady growth 
Looking back over the past year, the Lord has allowed us to experience grace and 

growth (not to mention a little girth as well… lol), not only as missionaries, but as a 
family. Our youngest son, Laban, celebrated his first birthday on February 2! What 

a joy both our sons have been to us; they are our gifts from God! 
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look who’s 1! Don and Beverly Sixt, Landon and Laban


